CITY OF ALBUQUERQ



October 24, 2013

Jeffrey G. Mortensen, P.E. High Mesa Consulting Group 6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM 87109

Chaparral E.S., Parent Parking Lot Re: Grading and Drainage Plan, 3625 Milne Rd. NW Engineer's Stamp dated 09-18-2013 (F-10/D005)

Dear Mr. Mortensen,

overflow.

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 09-19-13, the above referenced Grading and Drainage plan cannot be approved for building permit based on the following comments:

• Provide capacity calculation for the Beehive Grate. Please use a 50% clogging factor in your calculations. The grate may have to be lowered to avoid

Modify the grading plan if the Beehive Grate must be lowered.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

www.cabq.gov

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Sincerely.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept. Development and Building Services

C: email